
BALL HIGH SCHOOL HISPANIC DANCE COVER LETTER 

2020-2021 

 
 

Dear Hispanic Dance Applicant and Parent/Guardian: 

 

Becoming a Hispanic Dancer is an honor and a big commitment. Before you make the decision to become 

a member you must consider the time commitment. We are very active all year long. Also, you must 

consider that this dance team has high academic and behavioral standards. Each member is held to high 

standards at all times. (See contract)  

 

Included in this packet, you will find the procedures/guidelines for the workshops and tryouts.  Please 

make sure that you read the entire application packet and do the following: 

 

You must attach your most recent report card/progress report to the permission forms because we will 

verify that you have passed all of your classes before the workshop beings. You may not participate in 

the workshops or tryout if you have failed a class during the grading period in which tryouts take place, 
have more than 6 absences in the same class (excused or unexcused)  for the year, more than 8 tardies to 

any class, have more than 1 OCI assignment, no Alternative School (DAEP)assignment or JJAEP or Out 
of School Suspension. 

 

If the Hispanic Dance application/Parent consent form, the Code of conduct, the physical form and the 

most recent Report Card are not turned in by the appropriate date and time, you cannot try out!  All forms 

must be completed and turned in to the front office by the clock by noon. on Monday, May 18, 2020.   

 

A recent GISD standardized physical/medical form (or copy) must be attached to the application or on 

file with the district prior to the start of the workshops. This form can be found at your Campus Teen 

Health Clinic.  Physicals can be scheduled at the Teen Health Clinic for $5 and must be completed and 

turned in to the Athletic trainer no later than Monday, May 18, noon or when they become available. 

You must include a copy in your application but only the page that says you are cleared to participate. If 

the physical/medical form is not turned in or on file by the appropriate date and time, you cannot try 

out!! 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in contact with me. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Anna Olivares 

Ball High Hispanic Dance Director 

Anna_Olivares@gisd.org 

 

*KEEP THE FIRST 3 PAGES OF THIS APPLICATION (this includes the cover sheet). DO NOT TURN 

THEM IN WITH THE REST OF THE PAPERWORK. 

 

APPLICATIONS MUST BE SUBMITTED BY THE DATE 

SPECIFIED.  NO EXCEPTIONS WILL BE MADE!! 
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